
        

  

 

Citadel Cares will be having a very important meeting Friday at lunch.  All members 

must attend.  Please bring your lunch. 

 

Any Yearbook students interested in helping develop our yearbook design and refine 

the details of our yearbook cover contest, please meet Ms. Denholme in the Studio at 

lunch. See you there! 
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        Citadel Middle School 

Tuesday November 12th   


